
Oaklands School
2827 Belmont Ave
Phone: 250-595-2444
Attendance Email: oaklandsattendance@sd61.bc.ca

December 1, 2023

Important Dates 

Tuesday, December 5
Winter Concert

Doors Open at 5:30 PM

Friday, December 8
Kernels Popcorn

Friday, December 15th 
FAMILY MOVIE NIGHT

5:30 pm - 7:30 pm

Thursday, December 21
Report Cards go home

Friday, December 22
Last Day of Classes before 

Winter Break

December 25 - January 5
Winter Break - No School

Monday, January 8
School Re-Opens

Hot Lunch Orders Here:
HOT LUNCH

http://oaklandspac.hotlunche
s.net/

School Code: OHL

Oaklands Winter Concert

 

Where: Oaklands Elementary Gymnasium
When: Tuesday, December 5th @ 6:00pm (Students to arrive at 5:30pm)
Who: Kindergarten, Grade 1, Grade 2, and Grade 2/3 Classes (Divisions 11-23), 
Grade 5 Strings students, and Choir students

 

Our Oaklands Winter Concert is coming! We look forward to celebrating the hard 
work these students have been putting in over the past several weeks in music. 
The concert will be held on the evening of Tuesday, December 5th in our school 
gymnasium. The concert will begin at 6:00pm and students are asked to arrive to 
their classroom at 5:30pm. They will remain with their classroom teacher for the 
duration of the concert and can be picked up from their classroom again at the end. 

 

Due to the large number of students performing and our fire code capacity limits, 
we must issue tickets (at no cost) for attendance at this concert. Tickets will be 
limited to 2 per family due to these limits, and should have come home with your 
student today (Friday).

mailto:oaklandsattendance@sd61.bc.ca
http://oaklandspac.hotlunches.net/
http://oaklandspac.hotlunches.net/


Oaklands Is Generous
Oaklands staff and students will be collecting food for 12 days with a focus on our diversity and the 

theme of generosity. We have decided to support the Mustard Seed this year as it has been 

reported that food supplies are very low. We will be collecting supplies for 12 days and presenting 

a representative from the Mustard Seed our donations on Thursday, December 21st  at our final 

whole- school assembly. Students will not be required or asked to donate for each of the 12 days. 

This is a voluntary contribution on a day of your choosing. Thank you for your generosity. 

Day 1 Tue. Dec. 5th Cash Donation at the Primary 
Concert

Day 2 Wed. Dec. 6th Rice

Day 3 Thur. Dec. 7th Canned Soup/Chili

Day 4 Fri. Dec. 8th Socks, Gloves

Day 5 Mon. Dec. 11th Toiletries (diapers, kleenex, etc.)

Day 6 Tue. Dec. 12th Jello/Pudding/Cake Mixes

Day 7 Wed. Dec. 13th Granola Bars/Crackers

Day 8 Thur. Dec. 14th Pasta

Day 9 Fri. Dec. 15th Cereal/Oatmeal/Peanut Butter

Day 10 Mon. Dec. 18th Pancake Mix

Day 11 Tue. Dec. 19th Canned Veg/Fruit/Fish

Day 12 Wed. Dec. 20th Sauces (jars/cans/jam/jellies)

Oaklands staff and students will be collecting food for 12 days with a focus on 

our diversity and the           theme of generosity. We have decided to support 

the Mustard Seed this year as it has been reported that food supplies are very 

low. We will be collecting supplies for 12 days and presenting a repre- sentative 

from the Mustard Seed our donations on Thursday, December 15th  at our final 

whole- school assembly. Students will not be required or asked to donate for 

each of the 12 days. This is a voluntary contribution on a day of your choosing. 

Thank you for your generosity. 



"Movie night is a few weeks away. Online orders for popcorn, veggie 
dogs, hot dogs, hot chocolate and drinks are live on Monday 

December 4th and will be closing December 11th. Please pre order 
as much as possible to guarantee availability. We hope to see you 

there!"  https://oaklandspac.hotlunches.net/admin/

https://oaklandspac.hotlunches.net/admin/


Oaklands School December 1, 2023
PAC NEWS

****

3 Books = 1 Gift

The Challenge Continued 

Every week 1000X5 Children’s Book Recycling Project donates 600 of your books

 Join the hundreds of families who have taken the three book challenge.  As we head into the 
holiday season, many families appreciate a bit of help with gifts.  And what can be a better gift than a 

bag of 3 books for babies and toddlers?  Every month 1000X5 pops 2400 books in 800 gift bags.  In the 
last three weeks, hundreds of books have arrived for the weekly Wednesday sorting by 10 dedicated 

volunteers.

Drop your books for babies and preschoolers off in the pink bin across from the library.




